Dear Trevor Keenan (editor), 

We appreciate the time and effort you have dedicated into reviewing our paper and are grateful for the positive response. We have carefully read the latest version and made the necessary grammatical and syntactical changes (including deleting the quotation mark on the acknowledgements as suggested). Please find attach the final document.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We look much forward to the next steps to get our paper published.

Yours truly, 
Guillermo Murray-Tortarolo on behalf of all co-authors. 
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